
January 2015 – To start the new topic ‘Stories from other Cultures’ classes 1, 

2 and 7 had a visit from the storyteller Tamba Roy. The hall was turned into an 

African landscape and he told them some Anansi stories and used music and 

drama to help them come alive. The children now have a storytelling area in 

their classrooms and are practising being storytellers themselves! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


